
NEW  DIRECTOR  OF
COMMUNICATIONS
Marc M. Mullen, Esq. has been appointed the Catholic League’s
new director of communications.

Marc has been a practicing attorney in New York since 2003. He
comes to us from the firm of Kwiatkowski & Kwiatkowski, LLP.
He is a graduate of Iona College and Touro Law Center. Active
in his Floral Park, Long Island parish, Our Lady of Victory,
he and his wife Janine, who is a School Counselor at St.
Mary’s Elementary School in Manhasset, have three children.

https://www.catholicleague.org/new-director-communications/
https://www.catholicleague.org/new-director-communications/

